
CHURCH 

RE-OPENING

SUNDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER 2020 IMPORTANT! 

Following Risk Assessment and
CofE and Government guidelines
Church services for Said Holy
Eucharist will return from 6th
September as follows:

NO SUNDAYS SCHOOL FOR
CHILDREN 

     Sundays 9.45am for 10am start

Spaces are limited to allow social
distancing, so BOOKING SYSTEM
will be in place. 
Book your place by contacting
Rev Maria by phone on 0752
6035611 (do not leave a message)
If texting tell how many people
from the household will attend
and the full name of the person
booking 

Please book in good time but before

Saturday each week.


